
           Jet Class Newsletter  

 

  

Welcome to year 2! 

Welcome back to everyone after our summer holidays. I hope you all had a restful 

and relaxing break: the children have all come in eager to learn! 

This week we have been settling into our new classroom; writing our classroom 

rules, looking at our Gem powers and visiting our new school rules and values- be 

safe, be kind, be respectful and be responsible. We have drawn pictures and acted 

out what this would (and would not) look like in class.  

 

 

Next Week 

 
We will be officially launching our topic- Are We Alone? 

With a WOW experience morning on Monday. 

 

We will be creating our own alien and describing them. 

 

We will be starting our maths, looking at place value and 

beginning our phonics and handwriting.  

 

 

 

Important information  

 

Please can you bring in any recycling for junk 

modelling on Monday 10th September. The 

children will be making a rocket! 

 

Meet the teacher:  Thursday 13th September at 

3.40  

 

School trip to “We the Curious” (letters to follow): 

Thursday 5th October. 

 

If you would like to help in class, watch this space 

for a meeting. Parent volunteers really do help 

enormously ☺  


